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Sustainable Community Visioning Task Force Chronology 

Created November 11, 2009 

May 08, 2009  
§ Town Council adopts Task Force plan developed by Mayor’s Strategic Planning 

Committee.  
May 27, 2009: Task Force Meeting 

§ Vaughn Upshaw described the facilitated community input sessions and then led the Task 
Force through an exercise similar to what the attendees of the community sessions would 
do.  

June 1, 2009 to June 8, 2009  
§ Community Input Sessions led by UNC School of Government Staff 

June 16, 2009  
§ Town Council authorized Task Force to expand its membership by up to six additional 

members to increase diversity on the committee.  
July 08, 2009: Task Force Meeting 

§ Task Force elected to take a hiatus until August 25, 2009 to focus their efforts on the 
recruitment of additional members.  

August 25, 2009:Task Force Meeting  
§ Task Force appointed six new members to the committee.  

September 02, 2009: Task Force Meeting  
§  Presentation by OWASA Staff on Long Range Water Supply Plan and presentation by 

Town Staff on the Comprehensive Plan 
September 09, 2009:Task Force Meeting  

§ Presentation by Town Staff on the 2035 Long Range Transportation Plan Projections and 
the Long Range Transit Plan 

September 16, 2009:Task Force Meeting  
§ The Town’s Economic Development Officer gave a presentation about the Towns 

economic strengths, weaknesses, and current policies aimed at creating a more sustainable 
economy.  

September 22, 2009: Task Force Meeting  
§  Town Staff gave an overview of the 2035 Long Range Transportation Plan and an update 

related to current developments under construction or in the permitting process.  
September 29, 2009: Task Force Meeting  

§  Task Force received information on these plans: Carolina North, Northern Area Task 
Force, Rogers Road Small Area Plan, NC 54 Corridor Study 

October 14, 2009: Task Force Meeting  
§ The Chapel Hill-Carrboro City Schools gave a presentation on their population projection 

methodology and how they plan for facilities improvements/expansions 
October 28, 2009: Task Force Meeting  

§ The Task Force met with Phil Boyle, President of Leading and Governing Associates 
November 11, 2009: Task Force Meeting   

§ The Task Force met with Phil Boyle  


